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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Regional Training-of-Trainers Course for Staff of 

Border Management Agencies in Central Asia 

 
Dushanbe, Tajikistan (26 February 2013) – Twenty-three chiefs of departments, training 

specialists, inspectors and experts from Border Guard/Migration Services, Customs, Phyto-

Sanitary, Veterinary and Sanitary-Epidemiology Services from Central Asia participate in a five-

day training-of-trainers course.  

 

The training session has been organised by the EU-UNDP Border Management Programme in 

Central Asia (BOMCA) jointly with the International Centre for Migration Policy Development 

(ICMPD).  

 

Future trainers/instructors will be trained by two experienced trainers from the European Union 

in improving their training skills. Participants will exchange best practices. During theoretical and 

practical parts of the training participants will enhance their communication and presentation 

skills, teaching methods, as well as planning of presentations and lessons for future trainings 

within their respective agencies.    

 
The overall objectives of BOMCA are to help increase security in the Central Asian region, to 

contribute toward the facilitation of legitimate trade and transit, and to reduce the illicit 

movement of goods and people.  

 

The BOMCA Programme is funded by the European Union and implemented by UNDP with ICMPD 

as an implementing partner. 

 

For more information, please contact Suhrob Kaharov, Country Manager, BOMCA Programme in 

Tajikistan, at suhrob.kaharov@undp.org; tel.: (44) 6005527/28 

 

Implemented by UNDP Funded by the European Union Implementing partner 
 


